
NHS England Update on Estates and Technology Transformation Fund (ETTF)

Unfortunately, information regarding submission dates for reimbursement claims  for NHS England&rsquo;s Estates and Technology Transformation

Fund (ETTF) has caused some confusion.

Please note that the submission date change is not related to the recent launch of the 2017/18 London Improvement Grant Fund, and that this process

remains unchanged.

This month&rsquo;s NHS England Estates and Technology Transformation Fund (ETTF) reimbursement claim submissions must be in by 17:00 on

Monday 22 August.

From September onwards ETTF reimbursement claims must be submitted by the 20th of each month or the preceding working day if the 20th falls on

a weekend for PMS, APMS and GMS practices.  

If the change in submission date for ETTF reimbursement claims will present your practice with difficulties, please contact the ETTF PMO

england.pcif@nhs.net.


